
Proclamation 
Thanking Councilor Paul Morrison for his Leadership, 

Dedication and Commitment  
to the City of Tualatin 

WHEREAS, Paul Morrison was elected to the Tualatin City Council in November 
2016 and was sworn into office in January 2017; and, 

WHEREAS, prior to being elected, Paul served as Land Use Officer of the Ibach 
Community Involvement Organization, working to understand current and long-range 
planning projects, and transferring that information back to the CIO to heighten the 
CIO’s advocacy efforts; and, 

WHEREAS, during his four years on Council, Paul passionately and energetically 
participated in important policy initiatives, including the Parks and Recreation Master 
Plan, the Tualatin 2040 efforts, budget considerations, Police staffing, pedestrian safety 
enhancements, and much more. His input and insights were instrumental in advancing 
the Tualatin Moving Forward bond program, which is measurably improving 
transportation in Tualatin; and, 

WHEREAS, Paul has ably represented Tualatin on regional policy groups including 
the Clackamas County Business Alliance, the Clackamas County Coordinating 
Committee, and the Metro Sub-Committee, elevating Tualatin’s voice on important 
issues such as the Tualatin Shuttle and the Borland Road transfer. 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT PROCLAIMED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF 
TUALATIN, Oregon that: 

The City of Tualatin extends its thanks to Councilor Paul Morrison for his 
leadership, dedication and commitment to the City of Tualatin from January 2017 
to December 2020. 

INTRODUCED AND ADOPTED this 14th day of December, 2020 

CITY OF TUALATIN, OREGON 

BY ____________________________ 
Mayor 

ATTEST: 

BY ____________________________ 
City Recorder 
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